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A new campaign from the Food Standards Agency (FSA), supported by Fermanagh and Omagh District Council, offers support and guidance to established and new businesses, as they welcome customers in the ‘new normal’.
‘Here to Help’ was launched to target businesses that have had to diversify to continue to trade during the COVID-19 pandemic, as well as newly established small and micro food businesses.
It hopes to give food businesses’ help with:
· Food hygiene and safety rules they need to consider if they have changed their operating model
· Ensuring that new businesses are registering (including home caterers)
· Reminding existing businesses to inform the council of any changes in activities
· Providing accurate allergen information and adhering to the rules.
Further information can be obtained at:  
https://www.food.gov.uk/here-to-help-food-businesses
